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June 24, 2014 
 

 
To, 
Shri Boman Irani 

Vice President, MCHI-CREDAI & 
Task Owner, Youth Wing Committee. 
 
Dearest Boman, 

 
It gives me great pride in honoring and appreciating your hard work in 
initiating and organizing the recently concluded Youth Wing ‘Study 
Tour’ to New Delhi. 
 
The remarkable turnout from our Youth Wing members also goes to 
show how much you are appreciated and respected for your efforts and 
initiatives.  We believe such tours must be organized more often as they 
provide a great platform for the future generation of our industry to 
understand different markets, their needs for suitable projects and 
workings of a larger organization. 
 
It also gives them a chance to understand and learn from both the success 
and failures of these organizations and markets, which in turn will help 
them grow positively and will benefit our industry as a whole 
tremendously. 
 
We look forward to your continuous support and enthusiasm in the 
future as well.  It gives me immense pleasure in asking you to lead the 
way. 
 
 
Best Wishes, 

 
 
 
Vimal Shah 

President 


